
Business Nam e  

Newsletter Date: 5th July 2024 

We have had more fantastic trips and experiences for children across the school this week including our ‘enrichment 

week’ activities. We welcomed the circus to school on Monday, had puzzles and problem solving activities all day on 

Tuesday, had fun with Bubble Inc. on Thursday and have been joined by the falconry centre today! As well as all of this, 

we’ve had trips to Hatton, Ryton Pools, Think Tank, Coombe Park, Skegness Beach, The Wave, Twin Lakes, Spencer 

Park, Red Kangaroo and the cinema! WHAT A WEEK! I know you’ll join me in saying a HUGE thank you once again to 

all of our staff in school who work so hard to make experiences like these possible for our children, and to Miss Jones 

for organising our Enrichment Week. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You may have noticed some workmen on the field over the last 

few weeks and I am delighted to let you know that we now 

have a pond to add to our wonderful outdoor areas! We are 

looking forward to sharing this with the children and using it to 

enhance our curriculum and outdoor learning. Special thanks to 

the staff involved in securing the funding for this! 

 

Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Bills  



SPORTS DAYS  

Monday 8th July, PM Tuesday 9th July, 1.30pm Wednesday 10th July, PM 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 &  Year 3 Nursery Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

The last day of school is Friday 

19th July. School re-opens after the 

summer holidays on 

Wednesday 4th September. 

Ice Cream Sale  
 
 

Next week, our Mental Health Ambassadors 
will be selling ice cream outside the Year 2/3 
area from 3pm-3.15pm every day to raise 
money for school. The money will be going 
towards new ‘calm corners’ for each class-
room, which will include the resources that 
the children have asked for such as twinkly 
lights and cushions.  

 

Hopefully the warm weather returns!  

WE ARE NOW AN ECO-SCHOOL! 

 
 

Huge thanks and congratulations to all staff and children, especially our eco team! 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Club  
    

This week ALL clubs apart from:- 

Monday  Cricket Club 

  Mr Barrats Drumming  

Wednesday  Beats 

  Acting Up 

Thursday  Football Club 

Friday  DJ Club 

  Dodgeball Club 
    

All other clubs are cancelled so please  
collect your children at 3pm. 




